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Colorado's Marijuana Industry Must Follow Worker Safety Rules

News

6.07.17


Danielle Urban was quoted in an article entitled “Colorado's Marijuana Industry Must Follow Worker

Safety Rules,” featured in SHRM.

According to the article, the surge in Colorado's marijuana industry has created a need for new

occupational safety and health regulations. 

"For so long this industry has been left to its own devices," said Urban. The state's Guide to Worker

Safety and Health in the Marijuana Industry makes it clear that federal Occupational Safety and

Health Administration (OSHA) regulations and requirements apply to this industry, she said.

To read the full article, please visit SHRM. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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